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Holiday Slime Raffle! 
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Smoky Row had a blast the last week of the semester. Everyone was 

excited for the holidays. To encourage cheer, we decided to have a 

raffle where students got a chance to win a big container of slime! 

Students received a chance to multiply how many times their name was 

put in the raffle by doing good deeds and exhibiting excellent behavior 

towards their peers. Smoky Row students did an excellent job with this! 

Two names were pulled in the raffle, and the winners were Liam S. and 

Alex V.!  Congratulations to both boys! Pictured to the right is Alex with 

his prize! 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to everyone with birthdays in December! We 

hope all our students with December birthdays enjoyed their 

special time. We were happy to acknowledge each and every 

student with a December birthday on our special Birthday 

Bulletin Board. Students also seemed very happy to sport their 

stretchy birthday bracelets. Pictured are a few of our students 

who celebrated a birthday in December showing off their 

birthday certificates. All of our students celebrating their special 

day in December were: Emma A., Katelyn B., Sandra B., Joey F., 

Jessica H., Oran J., Emma K., Shermon K., Madeline K., Rebecca 

R., Miles S., Miller T., and Amelia W. 

Birthday Celebrations! 

Felicia Diaz, Assistant Supervisor 


